Wendi Ruhe

3518 Ridgestone Drive

Mansfield, Ohio 44903

May 19, 2023

Mid Ohio Educational Service Center

890 W. Fourth Street

Mansfield, Ohio 44903

Dear Jennifer Crum and Shelly Patrick,

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation as a Speech Language Pathologist from Mid Ohio Educational Service Center, effective at the end of my contract date July 31, 2023.

I have valued working at Mid Ohio and appreciate all of the opportunities and experiences I have been given. I have enjoyed the people I have met and the friendships I have made. I feel like I have grown as a professional and value my time with Mid Ohio Educational Service Center.

This was not an easy decision; however, I have accepted a position at my home school district. This will allow me to be minutes from home and more importantly in one district and building full time. Again, I have enjoyed working for Mid Ohio and appreciate you all very much.

Sincerely,

Wendi Ruhe

Wendi Ruhe